
 

 

We are conducting a survey on cyber security awareness at the 

University. We are trying to get an understanding of your training 

needs and preferences. We hope to use this information to build the 

most suitable cyber security awareness program for the university 

students and staff that address exactly what you need. 

 

It’s completely anonymous and will only take a few minutes. 

 

Your participation would be very helpful and much appreciated. 

 

Just click on the following link to get started and please share it with 

your colleagues: 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/744ShBqC9J  

 

If you have any queries regarding this survey or the project, please 

email mkh21@kent.ac.uk 
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